PRINCETON CENTER
MINUTES – JANUARY 21, 2010

PRESENT: Gaile Rollins, Carl Lapoint, Terry Thompson, Louise Dix

Gaile reported to the committee that repairs to the pipes have been 
repaired and the bead board in the gym has been replaced. The 
ceiling in Patsy’s room has also been repainted because of staining 
from the water leak.

Devin Gray whose work is bookbinding has given a down payment on 
room 3.   She is interested in the room because of the good light.

David Libby had asked that the cost of insurance for his small room 
be looked into.  He was questioning his lease and the possibility of 
indemnity words being in it. If was found that those words are not in
the leases for the building and he is going to have to pay for his own 
insurance. It was also interesting to note that everyone pays the 
same amount for insuring their space regardless of size.

Gaile mentioned that Jeff was thinking about coming back to the 
building.

Carl is going to write the annual report for the committee.

The homeschoolers have painted ¾ of their room and will finish the 
job when it is warmer and they can open the windows for ventilation.

Louise reported that the income for the building was 14,300 and that expenses were about 15,000 so the building is being run at a deficit. A short fall of about $1,000.00 isn’t too bad for this time of the year.
The next meeting is February 19, 2010.
